

October 3, 2017

Sunway Fan Company 1505 A Kelly Blvd Carrollton, TX 75006

Dear Sunway Fan Company,

I am writing on behalf of Dravet Syndrome Foundation to thank you for your generous donation of a Celing Fan Certificate in support of the 5<sup>th</sup> Annual 2017 Double Down for Dravet. Your donation helped us raise \$118,764 and counting that evening.

Thanks to your support, we are continuously able to fund cutting edge research into Dravet Syndrome and related conditions. We know that our efforts are only possible because of the contributions we receive from generous donors like you, and we thank you again for believing in and supporting our mission.

With much appreciation,

Jamie Cohen, CPA

Accountant & Program Director *jamie@dravetfoundation.org*